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To: Jeremiah Cromie
From: Peggy Berline
Date: May 10, 2023

Dear Jeremiah,

I am writing to voice my objection to the proposed truck stop in Easton. There are a multitude
of reasons why this is not a good idea. Easton is a small rural town and does not have the
infrastructure to support this type of business. It will create noise, traffic congestion, and will
bring a lot of things to Easton that we do not need such as drugs, and prostitution. There are
many other reasons which [ am sure you are aware of. If you are working for the people of
this county then your only choice is to say no to this proposal.
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